
From: Werrell, James <jwerrell@heraldonline.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/3/2017 4:11:04 PM
Subject: Retired Re: Lt. Gov. Bryant - Defunding Planned Parenthood OP-ED

Thank you for emailing the The Herald. James Werrell is no longer with the company. Please contact 
James at heraldonline.com.


-- 

James Werrell
Herald opinion page editor
jwerrell@heraldonline.com
803-329-4081
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